
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement 
 

About quotation 
 
 

This text of the announcement was approved by the Procurement Evaluation Committee of 
Hrazdan Power Company OJSC on 16.02.2022. Published in accordance with Article 27 of the RA 

Law on Procurement applying the provisions of the RA Government Resolution N 527-n of 
04.05.2017 

 
Quotation prompt code is ՀՋ-ԳՀ ԿՍ-02/16․02․22 
The customer is “Hrazdan Power company” OJSC, which is located in c.Hrazdan, 

Gortsaranyin1 str1, announces a quotation, which is carried out in 1 stage․ 
The selected bidder will be invited to sign a contract in accordance with the established 

procedure to provide Sodium hydroxide (Caustic soda, technical spicy sodium) 20tn, ГОСТ 2263-79, 
in liquid form calculating in 100% of concentration. 

Technical sodium NaOH is used for the regeneration of anionic I, II grade filters and KTZ 
type filters. Spicy sodium must meet the technical requirements of GOST 2263-79. It is a colorless 
liquid, 42-46% is allowed. 

Caustic Sodium NaOH is 2-nd grade hazardous. 
Delivery must be made to Hrazdan Power Company OJSC by supplier. Deadline of delivery is one 
month from the date of signing of the contract. 
The contract will be signed with the selected bidder after the expiration of the period of inactivity, 
subject to the submission of a state registration document for the acquisition, storage and 
transportation of the given chemical. 
According to Article 7 of the Republic of Armenia Law on Procurement, any person, regardless of 
whether he(she) is a foreign person, organization or stateless person, has an equal right to participate 
in this quotation inquiry. The selected bidder is determined from the number of bidders who 
submitted bids satisfactorily to the invitation requirements, on the principle of giving preference to 
the bidder with the lowest bid. 
Quotation request applications must be submitted to Hrazdan Power Company OJSC, c. Hrazdan, 
Gortsatanayin-1 address or e-mail: email info@raztes.am: 
The opening of bids will take place at Hrazdan Power Company OJSC, c.Hrazdan, Gortsatanayin-1, 
on 23.02.2022 at 11:00 am. 
For additional information related to this announcement, please contact the Chairman of the 
Evaluation Committee Mr. E. Sanamyan, phone: +374 93 404505, or Mrs. Perikhanyan, head of the 
chemical plant, mobile (094) 20-22-18. 
 

Customer: “Hrazdan Power company” OJSC 


